
From: ERIK S TAYLOR
To: Buddenborg, Jennifer L. - CPD City Planner Senior
Subject: [EXTERNAL] 2288 S. Milwaukee St.ci
Date: Wednesday, September 18, 2019 3:53:37 PM

Landuse,Transportation and Infrastructure Committee
Denver City Council
Denver, Co.

To the Committee:

This letter is to request your approval of my application for landmark designation of my house at 2288 S.
Milwaukee St. I historic Observatory Park. Since I cannot attend the meeting,I have asked Shannon Stage of
Historic Denver to speak on my behalf. The designation is of utmost importance not only to me and my children but
to the Observatory Park neighborhood as well which has undergone a virtual epidemic of scrape offs in the past few
years. Thus the importance of preserving the earlier homes cannot be overestimated .

The Landmark Commission gave unanimous approval to my application and I hope that you will affirm their
decision.

Sincerely yours
Frances H. Taylor

Fran
Sent from my iPad my

tayloraylor
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